
 

 

January 7, 2025  

Dear Contractor, 

The Metropolitan Utilities District (M.U.D.) is proud to be 
your community partner and provider of efficient natural 
gas and high-quality water for the metro area. 

Recently, the District performed a comprehensive rate 
study. This effort ensures rates and fees remain 
equitable and consistent across all customer classes. 
One key item that was reviewed are the impact fees 
collected. Impact fees are an essential part of how each 
new connection contributes to the overall operation of 
our water distribution system. These contributions go 
towards vital infrastructure such as reservoirs and pump 
stations, which support new growth. As the metro area 
expands and demand increases, these fees allow us to 
fund a major portion of growth-related costs without 
incumbering existing customers. This ensures a safe 
and reliable drinking water supply for all customer-
owners.  

Additionally, impact fees help support system 
development by funding essential upgrades like 
oversizing, enlarging, and reinforcing water mains in 
developing areas. This proactive approach enables us to 
meet the needs of new communities while maintaining 
reliable service for all customers. 

We understand these fees are an important factor in 
your planning and budgeting. We are here to answer any 
questions or provide additional details about these 
updates. Your partnership helps make these 
improvements possible, and we appreciate the role you 
play in serving our growing community.  

Best regards, 

Effective June 1, 2025, the Impact fees will 

 
 
Brenda Zapata 
Supervisor, Contractor Services  
402.504.7897 
 


